April 29, 2008
Carole Washburn

Washington Utilities & Transportation Commission

1300 S. Evergreen Park Drive S. W.

P.O. Box 47250

Olympia, Washington  98504-7250

RE:
Avista Utilities’ 2007 Electric Service Reliability Report

Dear Ms Washburn:

Enclosed please find an original and two copies of Avista Utilities’ 2007 Electric Service Reliability Annual Report pursuant to WAC 480-100-398. An electronic copy of this report has also been submitted to the Record Center. Please note that the Company has added a new section to the report which analyses the areas where customers are experiencing multiple sustained outages.  This new section will analyze a new reliability indices called CEMIn, which implies Customers Experiencing Multiple sustained Interruptions more than n times.
If you have any questions, please contact Mark Weiss at 509-495-2034 or feel free to contact me at 509-495-4975. 
Sincerely,

Linda Gervais
Manager, Regulatory Policy
State and Federal Regulation

Avista Utilities

linda.gervais@avistacorp.com

